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Friday, May 29, 2015 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians. 
 As you can see on our calendar, June will be a busy month at Sacred Heart Catholic 
School.    

The classes will be visiting Hockey Heritage North for a Science North produced ‘Wildlife 
Rescue’ travelling exhibit to educate the general public and school children on the science of 
‘restoration biology’.  Many wildlife species around the world are becoming endangered due to 
pollution, deforestation and habitat encroachment.  Visitors to the exhibit will learn about and 
experience ‘hands-on’ the exciting and innovative ways in which scientists and the general 
population are changing behaviours and making a positive impact on rehabilitating diverse wildlife 
species. 

On the 10th we will have a talent show at 2:00 pm, followed by a Fashion Show of “Lost but 
not Found” items!  This clothing has been washed and it is our hope that students will claim these 
treasures.  Items which are not claimed will be donated to the Salvation Army.  All are 
welcome! 

We are praying that the weather will co-operate and we will have a Field Day on the 18th at 
Baird Park.  Hopefully the sun will shine on the 22nd as we will have “inflatables” in our school yard. 

Report Cards go home on the 23rd and we will have our Awards’ Presentation Thursday,  
June 25th at 10:00 am. 

As I retire from Sacred Heart Catholic School, I would like to thank you for your support and 
encouragement.  It has been a gift to work with the dedicated staff and your children.  Their bright 
smiles and questioning minds brighten our halls and my heart each and every day.  I will miss 
them!! 

Blessings before the Summer Holidays  
Take time to claim your strength; this is a gift from God. Take time to have fun; it is 

God’s way of teaching you your strengths. Take time to grow yourself; only you can grow you. 
Take time to trust yourself; God trusts you. Take time to be self-reliant; it is better than 
being dependent. Take time to share with others; they will bless you and you will bless them. 
Take time to have hope; you are a child of God. 

 
Susan Berlingeri 
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